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                                     St. Andrew’s (Methodist) Primary School



        Prescott Street

Little Hulton

Worsley

Manchester

M28 OZA



Tel: 0161 790 3194

Email: standrewsmethodist.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A Barker
B Ed Hons, N.P.Q.H.


23rd February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

This is the news we have all been waiting for- at last we have word from the Prime Minister that we can welcome ALL our children back to school. The staff, governors and I are absolutely delighted and can’t wait to see everybody back together on Monday 8th March.

Obviously, the same strict covid rules will still apply, as they did in the autumn term, to ensure it is a safe return for everybody.

We will be sending out further details of staggered start and finish times before 8th March. These will be similar to the autumn term times.

Thank you once again for your continued support during what has been a very challenging time for us all.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Barker

Headteacher
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